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12th January 2024 

Our ref: MHD/052/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Pupil Census 

Throughout the academic year, all schools are required to submit a pupil census to the government.  

As part of the spring census, the government have asked us to confirm the gender identity of every pupil that 

attends Grantham Additional Needs Fellowship. 

The options provided are: 

- Male 

- Female 

- Prefer to self-describe 

We will submit this information based on the sex of the child from birth, unless specified otherwise by a parent 

or carer. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Marie Harris-Duncan  

Senior Administrator 

mailto:enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk
http://www.ganf-cit.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@citacademies.co.uk
http://www.citacademies.co.uk/

